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Dear Parents,  

Thank you to everyone who helped make our Lent Focus Day on 

Wednesday such a success. The children have shone with our 

Lenten ‘Love Out Loud’ message. All money raised will be shared 

between CAFOD, Mission Together and in support of the work of Fr 

Jerry, helping Ghanaian children suffering with cancer. Our children 

are really living out their mission to serve others and are, ‘Walking 

Together in the Light of the Lord.’ 

Please note, as per the Coronavirus Update letter sent today, the 

Parents’ Evenings scheduled for next week will be postponed. I 

thank you again for your calm and sensible approach in dealing 

with the measures we have put in place to minimise risk. Please be 

assured of our attention to this. 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs K. Yuen  

Executive Headteacher   

 

Lenten Focus Day 

We have been working really hard to show our Love Out Loud Lenten 

commitment in everything we do in school. This week, we have focused on 

almsgiving and prayer. Our children have completed a Sponsored Walk – 

please ensure forms (even if there are no donations) and the 

accompanying money are sent into school as soon as possible please; Fr 

Jerry visited our school to lead the pupils and staff in Adoration and the 

Ethos Team created a wonderful coin heart on the playground with the 

coins you generously donated. We were pleased to welcome Jay from 

NYMO to share Bible stories with our children too. Thank you for all your 

support with our Lenten mission. 

Space WOW Day                                                                     

To further their understanding and interest in 

their topic: An Adventure in Time and Space, 

Year 5 participated in a variety of activities 

during their WOW Day on Thursday, creating 

their own musical compositions, making their 

space shuttle models and learning about 

Curiosity, the Mars Rover.  

 

 

                                                                  

Upcoming Events  

Please be aware that we will 

continue to take advice from 

Public Health and Government 

directives. These events may 

need to be postponed.  

 

20th March 

Mothers’ Day Gift Room - PTFA 

23rd March 

NMPAT Music Performance – 

9.05am 

24th March  

Year 5 Trip to National Space 

Centre. 

Year 3 Recorder Recital to 

parents - 2pm 

26th March 

Lent Reflection at the 

Cathedral – 6pm 

27th March  

Group Photographs in school. 
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